LEGAL NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR CITYWIDE TRASH COLLECTION SERVICES
CITY OF ANSONIA


REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – The City of Ansonia, Connecticut, is seeking a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the trash collection services, for a multi-year contract with a qualified and responsible firm, and according to a set of specifications contained in the RFP package. A copy of the proposal will be obtained via email to Diana Branch dbranch@ansoniact.org or Sheila O’Malley somalley@ansoniact.org.

Any firm desiring to furnish a quotation for such products, services and related warranties shall submit the RFP electronically according to the instructions and format as set forth in the RFP package. Proposals shall be due on or before November 19, 2024, Trashat 3:00pm. 

The City of Ansonia shall have the right to accept or reject any and all proposals as it sees fit in the best interest of the City. 
All contractors must adhere to the policies and procedures that pertain to the Public Works Department. 
